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From Mrs. Carhart 

Hard to imagine that this is the second to last weekly
newsletter for this academic year!.  With that comes a
mix of emotions and for those of you with students in
grade 12 I can only imagine how emotional it must be
as you move from public education to young adults
heading to post-secondary or the workforce.  

We look to next week on the 31st and are anticipating
another successful school clean up.  One last time we
ask for you to help spread the word to anyone who
could come lend a hand to make our campus shine!

Our musical is well under way with tonight's and
tomorrow's performances remaining.  The work of the
volunteer teachers has been incredible- Ms. Wilson, Ms.
Mann, Ms. Reinhart, Ms. Keating, Ms. Robichaud and Mr.
Estabrooks have dedicated too many hours to count to
make this musical magic for the students and
audience.  Thank you!  If you haven't purchased your
tickets yet you can get them at the door!  Don't forget,
Saturday we have two showings for your viewing
pleasure.

The recognition of our cultures and education around
our differences continued this past week with a school-
wide assembly led by our Culture and Diversity
volunteers students and staff.  An outstanding series of
sharing and teaching took place- something to be
proud of!  

Demonstration of Learning and Assessment week starts
June 12th.  School busses run per normal that week. 
 Students are not required to stay on campus once their
assessment is complete.  The assessment schedule is
as follows:

Monday, June 12th- Period 1 and 2 Assessments
Tuesday, June 13th- Period 3 Assessments
Wednesday, June 14th- Period 4 Assessments
Thursday, June 15th- Period 5 Assessments
Friday, June 16th- Make up/Catch up Day
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Important Dates

May 26th/27th SHS School Musical both nights. 
May 31st School-Wide cleanup
June 1st Seabee Awards Night, doors open at
5:30pm and awards start at 6pm in the theatre.
June 6th Grade 12 spaghetti supper
June 6th Last day to purchase Grade 12 off
campus trip tickets.
June 8th Grade 12 off campus school trip
June 9th last day for cafeteria services
June 12th - 16th Demonstration of Learning
Week
June 19th - 23rd Learning Outcomes Course
Recovery week.  **with arrangements through
the teacher**
June 19th Prom 7pm
June 21st Graduation in the courtyard (rain day
June 22nd)
June 23rd Pick up home reports



The Department of Education and Early Childhood Development (EECD) is offering a free online
summer learning program for New Brunswick high school students entering grades 10, 11, or 12 in
the upcoming school year and to those who graduate in June 2023. 

This program allows students to earn a mark that will be added to their regular school transcript.
These are full courses and take a significant amount of time to complete (~4 hours each day). 

If students want to improve a mark or get ahead in a course, and they have the time to commit,
this might be the right program. 

Registration will take place through the school, in the same way as regular online courses. For
more Information, please see Mrs. Levesque or Mrs. Gordon in Guidance or you may e-mail:
distance.learning@nbed.nb.ca  

Guidance Corner
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Important Dates

Sports News/Information

 @Simonds_HS on Twitter          Simonds High School on Facebook!






June 3rd 
Track & Field Provincials @ UNBSJ 9-4pm


